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15th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
Your child has begun their preparation for the SEAG test in school over the past number of months. 

We trust that this is proving to be an enjoyable experience for both you and your child as you work 

together in the evenings and at the weekends. 

 

As the summer holidays approach, we hope that you will get the opportunity to have some much-

needed rest and recuperation before the very busy 1st term of Year 7. However, we are also aware 

that many of you may wish to use this time to complete some SEAG preparation with your child. To 

assist you with this, the Year 6 teaching team have put together a new resource pack based on the 

new materials purchased by school this year. This will contain 8 practice papers, 2 Numeracy revision 

books (covering 25 topics) and 2 Literacy books incorporating comprehension, spelling, grammar and 

punctuation work. 

 

To help cover the expense of photocopying these resources, we would ask for a contribution of £20 

for the materials. This can be paid via the SchoolMoney app by Monday 26th June. On receipt of 

payment, the pack will be given to your child before the start of the summer holidays. 

 
We trust that you will find this useful and keep the preparation “on track” over the summer holidays. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

L.M Allen            HM Bentley 
 
LM Allen                                       HM Bentley 
 

 


